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PWGC welcomes Stumm
April 06, 2021 - Long Island

Bohemia, NY According to P.W. Grosser Consulting, Inc.’s Environmental Unit, Jacob Stumm has
joined as a field hydrogeologist.

Stumm, a recent graduate from SUNY Stony Brook, will work with the Environmental Unit focusing
on conducting oversight of environmental cleanup projects including brownfield and e-designation
sites, leading field efforts for Phase Il ESAs and Remedial Investigations and using his background
in geology to assist the company with subsurface investigations and soil characterizations.

“We are very excited to have Jacob join our roster of professionals,” said PWGC president/CEO
Paul Boyce, PE, PG.

“His education and prior experience will help him excel. | look forward to his contributions to our
growth going forward.”

“I look forward to gaining first-hand experience in the geological and environmental fields and seeing
how my passions for both intersect as well as getting to know everyone in the PWGC family,” said
Stumm.
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